
January 9. 1964

Dear General Gehlen:

Thank you so much for your card extending
the greetings of the aeason.

Your thoughtfulness in thinking of me is
very much appreciated.

With all good wishes for the New Year.

Sincerely,

John A. 2.4cCone

Reinhard Gabler).
:President des Bundssnachrichtendienstes
Gene ralleutnant
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